
Have you voted in the GMB Local 
Government and Schools

pay ballot yet?

If you have already voted, let us know 
using this link.  We’ll then take you off 
the list to get a phone call from a rep, 

encouraging you to vote.

Any colleagues not yet in the union can still get a vote
if they join the union NOW at

www.gmb.org.uk/join-gmb

Calling all GMB members!

If you have not yet voted, make sure 
you send it back ASAP with a YES vote!

Let’s win you a better pay deal and 
#MakeWorkBetter


